
 

 

 

 

ASX Announcement: Calliden Group Limited (CIX) 

23 December 2014 

Implementation of Scheme of Arrangement  

Calliden Group Limited (“Calliden”) advises that following payment of the scheme consideration to 

Calliden shareholders, all Calliden shares have today transferred to Steadfast Group Limited in 

accordance with the terms of the Scheme Implementation Deed dated 27 August 2014. 

For Media contact: 

Linda Ellis 

Group Company Secretary & General Counsel 
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